SERVING THE ENTIRE GREENBELT OF TEXAS AND OKLAHOMA

ROLJ

RADIO STATION 1150 KILOCYCLES

QUANAH, TEXAS

November 30, 1957

Mauriece W. Nittle
2818 South Cherokee
Englewood, Colorado

Dear Mr, Nittle:

Thank you for your report of reception of KOLJ on the
morning of November 25, 1957, The items of reception
you report are in check with our program log for that
morning.

We are very pleaged to know that our station is being
heard at such a distance. That is a very good record
for a 500 watt station.

Your brother, Francis, also reports reception of KCLJ
last llonday morning at about 4:15 A. M.

We do appreciate your interest in writing us about

your reception of KOLJ., Please let us know every time
you can tune us in.

Another member of National Radio Club from Omaha, Neb-
raska, Mr, Marvin E. Robbins (7805 Woolworth Ave.,
Omaha 1lh.) reported reception in his city on the after-
noon of November 23, 1957.

Cnce again, thanks for your letter.
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